
Vicariate Liaison Summary for GA 

In 2019 our parish continued to build on the strong relationship with the Geneva Vicariate and the 
diocesan offices in Fribourg. We regularly receive support from Bishop Charles Morerod, Episcopal 
Vicar Pascal Desthieux, and the Vicariate staff in a range of practical and pastoral matters.  

Through our Sunday collections we have contributed to 21 different charitable works of the Catholic 
Church at diocesan, Swiss, international, and pontifical levels. Because of the financial implications 
of our renovation project, we have been freed at the present time from the obligation to make 
further financial contributions to the diocese. 

Our targets for the year 2020 are to  (i) Continue to build relationship and communication with 

the Vicariate team and the larger diocese; (ii) Maintain the contributions holiday for the 

Vicariate (annual); and (iii) Negotiate loan repayment reductions with the Vicariate and the 

Mission Interior in line with our current financial situation post Covid-19 impact. 

 

 

 

 


